
 
November 14, 2023 

 
 

Volkswagen Diesel Emissions Environmental Mitigation Trust 
c/o Wilmington Trust, N.A., as Trustee 
1100 North Market Street 
Wilmington, DE 19890 
Attn: Russell Crane and/or Michael Bochanski Jr., 5th Floor 
 
 
RE: D-4 Submission from Kansas, PROJ05, Resubmitted with correct certification on D-4 
 
 
Greetings: 
 
The Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) has resubmitted to Wilmington Trust the PROJ05 
funding request for the State of Kansas. Per your request on 11/13/2023, the D-4 was signed by Rick Brunetti, 
Director of the Bureau of Air at KDHE. This is the only change to the submission of PROJ05. 
 
Please direct all comments and questions to Kathleen Waters at kathleen.waters@ks.gov or 785-296-1575. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kathleen Waters 
Environmental Program Administrator  
KDHE-Bureau of Air 
1000 SW Jackson Street, Suite 310 
Topeka, KS 66612 
 
 


















































	PROJ05 8-2-2023
	DERA workplan Attachment E for PROJ05 8-2-2023



